
OUR FAMILY IS AGAINST HB0910 

 

Dear aa_ent@mlis.state.md.us 

Our family is against holding the lake level back due to that it will decrease or eliminate late summer and 

fall releases on the river which are vital to the local and outdoor economy of not just Friednsville but all 

of the surrounding areas and businesses the depend of the releases and benefit from the river tourism. 

This is another attempt of the local Deep Creek land owners to try in control the waters that are there 

not just for there personal usage, but for all.   This is just another attempt to screw the rest of us for their 

personal pleasure.    

We guarantee we spend as much if not more monies than the select few do.   

Vote NO on HB0910! 

 

The Cline Family  

934 Florida Ave 

Pittsburgh pa 15228 
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